
Homestead St.                                                                                                                                                            

How to Get There

Departments Moving to New Location

FROM INTERSTATE 90
If you're traveling on Interstate 
90, take Exit 61 and head south 
on Highway 79 (Elk Vale Road). 
Continue on Elk Vale until you 
reach Homestead Street, then 
turn right. Drive along 
Homestead until you come to 
Concourse Drive, and turn left. 
The new Pennington County 
Administration Building     will be 
just ahead on your left-hand side.

FROM HIGHWAY 79 SOUTH
If you're heading north on 
Highway 79, turn left onto 
Concourse Drive. Continue 
straight along Concourse Drive, 
and the new building will be on 
your right-hand side, just before 
you reach Homestead Street.

FROM HIGHWAY 44 
(EAST OR WEST)
If you're coming from Highway 
44, begin by taking the exit for 
Highway 79 North (Elk Vale 
Road). Travel north on Highway 
79 until you reach Concourse 
Drive, then turn left. Continue 
down Concourse Drive, and the 
new Pennington County 
Administration Building will be on 
your right-hand side, shortly 
before the intersection with 
Homestead Street.

New Pennington County 
Admin Building Location
900 Concourse Dr. Rapid City, SD 57703
Moving in the Fall of 2025
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WE’RE MOVING IN 
THE FALL OF 2025

The Pennington County Administration 
Building will be relocating from Kansas City 

Street to 900 Concourse Drive in Rapid 
Valley in the fall of 2025. Use the 

directions beside the map to find the best 
route based on your location.

Follow us on Facebook and 
Instagram for updates on the 

official move date.


